
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

MAY 26, 2015 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                Mayor Nat Robertson

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2) (arrived at 6:17

p.m.); H. Mitchell Colvin, Jr. (District 3); Chalmers L. McDougald (District 4); Robert T. Hurst, Jr.

(District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Larry O. Wright, Sr. (District 7); Theodore W. Mohn

(District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9) (arrived at 6:10 p.m.)

Others Present:   

                  Theodore Voorhees, City Manager 

                  Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                  Rochelle Small-Toney, Deputy City Manager 

                  Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

                  Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

                  Lisa Smith, Chief Financial Officer 

                  Tracey Broyles, Budget and Evaluation Director 

                  Kevin Arata, Corporate Communications Director 

                  Members of the Press

     Mayor Robertson called the meeting to order and began reviewing the agenda items. 

Council members asked questions on various consent agenda items.

     Mayor Robertson asked about the proposed zoning on Item 6.02.  Staff explained the

proposed zoning.

     Council Member Arp requested to see the plan on Item 6.04 before approval.

     Council Member Arp requested clarification on Item 6.05.  Mr. Ted Voorhees, City Manager,

advised a full briefing would be provided at the next meeting.

     Council Member McDougald requested clarification on Item 6.07 as to where the changing

stations were going.

     Council members requested more information on Item 6.08 as it relates to the request. 

Consensus was to pull until next meeting.

     Council Member Crisp requested clarification on Item 6.10.  Mr. Ted Voorhees explained the

previous person that was appointed left and it was necessary to name a new person.

     Council Member Colvin requested clarification on the process on Item 6.14.

     Council Member Arp advised he would pull Item 6.15 to table the demolition on Link Street.

     Consensus was to pull Items 6.05, 6.08, and 6.15 by Council Member Arp.

     There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.


